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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Frederic Schrag
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case #RO548; Mike Roberts Color Production, 6707 Bay Street, Emeryville, 

CA 94608

Dear Mr. Schrag, 

  It is my current understanding from the SWRCB that you do not need to claim the site at 

this time.  Should I find out that this is no longer correct you will be informed.  Also, if 

additional work is required at the site, you will need to claim the site at that time. 

Regards, 

Barbara Jakub 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Frederic Schrag [mailto:schrag@nady.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2008 4:42 PM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 

Subject: Fuel Leak Case #RO548; Mike Roberts Color Production, 6707 Bay Street, Emeryville, 

CA 94608 

 

Dear Barbara, 

 

This is to confirm our telephone conversation today in response to your July 3, 2008 letter 

addressed to James McClay, Mike Roberts Color Products and John Nady, Nady Systems Inc that 

requested that they submit verification and perform other acts regarding 6707 Bay Street, 

Emeryville, CA by August 15, 2008. James McClay, Mike Roberts Color Products is the primary 

responsible party. 

 

You confirmed to me that as there has been no reporting activity regarding the site since 

before 2001, Mr. Nady is not required to do anything in response to your letter. You advised 

that you intend to review the file and contact me regarding actions that ACEH will be taking 

so that it may issue a closure letter for the site. 

 

Thank you for your kind help in this matter. 

 

Please reply indicating that I have your correct email address and that you have received 

this email. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Frederic D. Schrag 

General Counsel 

Nady Systems, Inc. 

6701 Shellmound Street 

Emeryville, CA 94608 

Tel: 510.652.2411 ext. 263 

Fax: 510.652.5075 

schrag@nady.com 


